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Chinook’s annual picnic meeting at Rotary Nature Park 
was attended by 37 members and 4 guests.  We all 
enjoyed a box lunch, catered by McKenzie Meadows Golf 
Club, as arranged by 
Jim.

Jim provided us with a 
brief summary of 
happenings in the last 
year, with little new to 
report.  Of significance, 
the contract with the 

government re operation of the park, expires in 
2022.  Jim is going to take that opportunity to be 
replaced, as he is ‘moving on”.
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Basic Education and Literacy Month
September 1st ZOOM Meeting at noon - be sure to Join in!
   Guest Speaker:   Suze Casey, Motivation Speaker and Author
   “Belief Re-patterning”
September 8th no meeting
September 15th President’s Dinner, our time to toast Mr. Paul Gaudet for an 
   excellent 2019/20  —  McKenzie Meadows Golf Course Cart Barn
September 22nd Guest Speaker:   Dee Mago, Health Coach and Author
   “How to Live a Healthy Lifestyle”
September 29th Limericks Networking evening

Economic and Community Development Month
October 6th TBD
October 13th Off-site activity
October 20th Club Assembly
October 27th Limericks Networking evening
   Guest Speaker:   Mark Stephens, Stampeders Broadcaster

Events/Happenings
May 14th - 16th, 2021 DisCon 2021 in Drumheller  —  Mark your calendar and plan  on attending!

Chinook Rotary Annual Dues 
$300 due now

Pay $300 now ... or wait til September and pay $350!

If you have not yet paid your dues, please do so asap.  
You can easily do so by cheque credit card to Al Holt or

e-transfer to info@chinookrotary.org

Rhea commented that she had 
provided the details of the nature 
park model to a Rotarian in the 
USA.  As a result, there is a similar 
one, “Harmony Park” in Vermont.

Prez Rob then got in the act, to 
welcome all.  He handed out the 
new Rotary pins, which reminded 
your scribe of a 3 tiered wedding 
cake.

Anthony recognized Rotarians with 
Paul Harris Fellow pins:   Sydney 
Richmond and Ted Wada +1.

In closing, Rob reminded us that the 
next meeting is September 1st via 
ZOOM, when our guest speaker will 
be Suze Casey.  She is a motivational 
speaker, whom Rob thinks highly of.  
Further meetings will be scheduled 
after The carriage House advises us 
of meeting room availabilities.

Rob thanked Jim for making the 
arrangements for our outdoor 
meeting.  He also acknowledged 
and thanked Dale for registrations 
and Alex for ??.  (Your scribe missed 
his role.)


